
CIRCULAR
Classes: Pre-Nursery to VIII

DPSG67/CIR/0011/2023-24 Date: 28 th April 2023

Dear Parent,

Greetings of the day!

To appreciate the efforts of the support staff, who ensure our lives are easier and
comfortable everyday, DPS family would like to express gratitude to them by inculcating the
value of “Sharing is Caring” amongst our community by donating dry ration to all the
members.

As mentioned in the circular yesterday, kindly sensitize our children to be a part of this
community “SEWA” organised at DPS, Gurugram 67A.

Please Note:

Children/Parents can drop the ration packets in the Carton placed at the School Reception
anytime till 2 p.m. by Saturday i.e. 29.04.2023.

Regards,
Team DPS


